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29th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Trip: Sir Harold Hillier Gardens – Friday 28th April 2023 
 
As part of our study of science unit on plants, we have organised for an exciting Year 3 visit 
Sir Harold Hillier Gardens & Arboretum, Jermyns Lane, Romsey, on Friday 28th April. The 
focus of the trip will be an opportunity for the children to learn about plant growth and enjoy 
some outdoor learning experiences too.  
 
We advise for the children to wear comfortable, outdoor clothing that will keep them warm 
as they are going to be outside all day. Sensible walking shoes will be ideal and a packed 
lunch, including a healthy snack and drink. As the children will be having their lunch 
outside, please can you also pack a plastic bag for them to sit on.  
 
We will be leaving school by coach at 9.30am so please ensure your children are in school 
promptly and we will leave Hilliers at 2.30pm to be back in school for normal pick up at 
3.20pm.  
 
In order for your child to attend, we would be grateful if you could please provide consent 
and make a contribution of £16.65, via Arbor no later than Monday 17th April. For 
instructions on how to do this via the Parent Portal or Arbor App please follow the link 
below: 
 
Signing my Child up for a Trip 
 
We are excited to be able to ask for parental help on this trip. If you are available to support 
us on this trip, please could you complete the following form: Hilliers Parental Help Form. If 
your help is required, your child’s teacher will be in contact with you by email to confirm.  
 
We are very much looking forward to sharing this enrichment experience with the children 
in Year 3 and thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 3 Team 
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https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360008180414-Signing-my-child-up-for-a-Trip-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-the-Arbor-App#free-trips-0-0
https://forms.gle/VSAFtxoSryUneDoD9

